Brotherhood of Locomotive Engineers and Trainmen - IBT
Division 683

Notice

Due to the government’s continued efforts to counter the growing health
concerns over the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, and with the consent of the
National Division, the Executive Board of Division 683 has canceled the regular
monthly meeting scheduled for April 2, 2020. The meeting scheduled for May 7,
2020 is still scheduled but will be evaluated as the situation progresses.

Division Officers will still be available to be reached by phone or email to try and
answer any questions our members may have.

Be safe and take any precautions you believe are necessary to protect yourself
and your families.

Kevin W. Van Linden

Secretary-Treasurer




